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In March, Pastor Marcia Smith, VCC Missions Director, and Dr. Victoria
Gbinigie, a member of the missions committee, traveled to the
Philippines to strengthen international partnerships and support
ongoing mission efforts. Under the leadership of Bishop Rich and
Pastor Ning Conte, Victory Churches in the Philippines has successfully
planted 37 churches over the past four decades. In addition, their
thriving Bible College continues to equip and release new leaders into
ministry.

Pastor Ning and her dedicated team also oversee The Samuel Victory
Foundation, a remarkable outreach initiative serving the most
vulnerable children in the community. This ministry shares the Gospel
of Christ while providing essential support to families in need. Currently,
the foundation cares for 60 children, offering them food and other vital
assistance.

Thanks to the leadership of Dr. Hazel Hill, VCI Missions partnered in the
purchase of a facility for The Samuel Victory Foundation. The VCC
Missions Committee is pleased to further its commitment to this
ministry by sponsoring an additional 40 children, bringing the total
number of children impacted by the program to 100.

We warmly invite you to consider participating in a short-term mission
trip, where you can experience the transformative work being done and
contribute to this meaningful cause.

For more information about mission trip opportunities,
please contact:

missions@victorychurchescanada.org

missions@victorychurchescanada.org | (403) 286-8337

This article and video online.
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